
Pamela Frohman



Pamela Frohman earned both her real estate and
her broker’s license back in the early 80s. She
worked for a few years as a REALTOR®, but
decided to go a different route, when the
opportunity to work as a Dental Practice
Administrator came along. But a career in real
estate never left her mind. In 2007, she finally
decided to put her license to use again. “I really
wanted to work for myself and I loved that in
real estate, if you put the work in, your potential
for success is unlimited.”

Her background as a dental practice admin-
istrator proved a great foundation for real estate.
“My position at the dental practice was
extremely consultative, which is very similar to
real estate. A lot of my job is helping people
make good decisions.” Frohman’s potential has
proven truly unlimited, as she quickly became

one of the Hampton Roads real estate market’s
top-producing agents, earning the Hampton
Roads REALTORS® Association “Circle of
Excellence” Award, in 2008, her first full year in
real estate.

Starting with Weichert Realty, which merged
with Keller Williams in 2009, Frohman and her
team were recognized with a National Double
Gold Team Award in 2009 and a National Gold
Team Award for 2010.

In 2012 she brought her formidable talents to
Prudential Towne Realty. “My goal was to be
one of the top agents in the market place and I
felt Prudential was really able to provide me
with a superior advantage over my comp-
etition. They offer ongoing training with an in
house trainer and a listing coordinator. I have
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access to technological tools that are always
on the cutting edge. Prudential Towne Realty
also offers a Fine Home marketing division,
which was something I was very interested
in.” It was a perfect match. Her first year at
Prudential Frohman was honored with the
“President's Circle” Award, given to the Top
5% of Agents Nationally.

In addition to fine home marketing, Frohman
also considers relocation and short sales
among her specialties. No matter what the type
of sale though, all of her clients enjoy
Frohman’s exemplary customer service. “I’m
adamant about timely communication with my
clients and I employ a ‘call back now’ policy.
I also think it’s important to keep that
communication going after the transaction. I
often will call or send an email to a client just

to check in and see how they’re enjoying their
new home.”

Outside of work, Frohman is a devoted
grandmother who spends as much time as
possible with her 2-year-old granddaughter
Alaina. Through Prudential, Frohman is also
involved with the charitable endeavors her
company supports. She also believes strongly in
continuing to educate herself and is an Accredited
Buyers Representative, Certified Residential
Specialist, Certified Luxury Homes Marketing
Specialist, Relocation Specialist, SFR and a
Prudential Fine Homes International Specialist.

Plans for the future include re-teaming with her
daughter, REALTOR® Dana Zabak. “Dana was
on my team at previous real estate company, but
she decided to take time off after having her
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daughter. Seeing her continue my real estate
legacy is a dreamwe both share. So I look forward
to partnering with her again in the near future.”

Her skill as a negotiator, her knack for problem
solving and her client relations are all keys to
Frohman’s remarkable success. But, in her
mind, there is one quality she possesses that
truly gives her, and in turn her clients, an
advantage. “ I love the art of the sale. My goal is
to not only get my get my client to the finish
line; I want them to feel like they won the race,
whether it’s a buyer or a seller client. And to
know that everything I did along the way helped
create that moment, is just a very satisfying
feeling. It’s the whole reason I do what I do.”
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